

SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY Record of Proceedings March 26, 2001

A meeting of the Board was called to order by Chairman Cliff Mueller at 7:30 p.m. Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Charles West, Bill Carter, Eddie Kanoza, Rowena Yarbrough and Shirley West.

New members: Bill Carter, Rowena Yarbrough, and Shirley West were welcomed.

The Secretary reported that there were no meetings in the year 2000 for these months: January, June, October, November, and December. The minutes for May 22, 2000; July 24, 2000; and February 26, 2001 were approved as printed.

The treasurer, Charles West reported that there was \$9,797.12 in the savings, and \$62.91 in the checking. Bill from Bonita Hutcheson for printing and mailing of \$5.87 was approved for payment. Dues were collected.

The plats have not been purchased yet. A list was prepared, Sheridan, Sheridan 1st, Sheridan Subdivision, Boulevard Gardens, Boulevard Gardens Annex, Town of Sheridan, Sheridan Hills, 1st, 2nd, and 3rd, Petersburg, Rose Gardens, Knollwood, Loretto Heights, and the areas not subdivided, Dartmouth to Floyd, Bryant to Zuni, The north side of Hampden to the highway from Federal to Bryant/Zuni, South Park and area in the golf course. Any others she finds.

Bonita showed photos of the 1999 parade, and the dedication of the RTD station. Several persons asked for copies.

A brainstorming session was held to compile the former Chiefs of Police for the Police Department. Charlie Huffman was the first Marshall, 1960 Weldon Dunn; 1965 Ben Roach; 1968 Keith Benson; 1970 Bobbie Lord; year not known, David Teisch; 1974 or 75 Roger Patterson; 1979 Joe Wing; 1980 Interim Chief from the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Department-Lt. Lynn Spears; Date unknown Joe Stevenson; date unknown Van Aarsdale; date unknown Interim Chiefs Les Murray; John lantorno; Lt Lynn Spears; Michael Maudlin; Marc Wallace; two (2) interims; and Ray Sample.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.